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Dear All, 

Happy Thursday! I trust you are all having a good week. Thank you to those parents & carers, in Year 3, 

who came to see their children’s work today. We hope that you enjoyed seeing the children’s books and 

talking to them about their work. 

Parent & Carer meetings will take place on Monday 20th February and the first appointment will be at 1:40pm, 

children will need collecting from school at 1:25pm please. If you haven’t booked an appointment yet, can you 

please do so as the booking system will close Thursday 9th February. There will be a ‘New Book’ sale held and all 

books will be £1.00. All money raised will go back into the school for the children. 

We hope that the children have been enjoying the clubs that we have provided this half term. A new club letter 

will be going out on Friday 3rd January for clubs for Spring 2, please sign your child/ren up as soon as possible! 

Kind regards,  

Lynn Anderson 

Executive Head Teacher 

Messages from the Office Team 

The Hall, kitchen and playground are now available for hire. If you are a parent at the school and you would 

like to hire the hall or any of the other facilities, please speak to Mrs King who can be contacted via phone on: 020 

8788 8650 or email: sbm@roehampton.wandsworth.sch.uk . 

Message from the PSA 

If you would like to join the PSA, please talk to Becky Meager (Parent from Year 6) or leave your details for her at 

the office. The PSA will be running a Valentine Disco for children in Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 on Thursday 9th February, 

from 3:45 - 5pm. Tickets are £2.00 and will be on sale from the office from Friday 3rd February. There will also be a 

tuck shop, hot dogs and fish finger sandwiches on sale. The PSA will also be running a Summer Fayre on Saturday 

8th July and we are looking for volunteers and donations. 

 

Theme of the Month is:  
 

Perseverance 
‘I can do all things through Him who strengthens me.’ 

                                                                                                Philippians 4.13                   

Our article of the Month is:  

Article 29 

You have the right to an education, which develops my personality, respect for others’ rights and the 

environment. 
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Diary Dates 

February 
6th - 10th Children’s Mental Health Awareness Week 
7th - Mrs Jennings will be doing a special Collective Worship celebrating Children’s Mental Health Week 
8th - from 2:30pm Parents & Carers in school for wellbeing session with their child/ren 
9th - Valentine Disco for KS2 from 3:45 - 5pm  
10th - Own Clothes Day – ‘Dress to Express’ 
10th - Last day of term - school closes at normal time 
13th to 17th HALF TERM 
20th - Parent & Teacher Meetings from 1:40-7pm (School closes at 1:25) 
March 
3rd - World Book Day at RCS  
6th - Governors mtg (Personnel) 
9th - Governors mtg (Curriculum & SEND) 
17th - St Patrick’s Day  
17th - Comic Relief - Children to dress as their favourite superhero or in spots and bring a donation for charity. 
31st - Easter Egg Raffle  
  

Please see the website for more details for events.  
 

Monday 30th January 2023 

Nursery 
Kameiro - For being brave and not crying while 
playing at nursery. 
Carter - For amazing building with lots of different 

toys. 

Reception 
Isabella - For explaining what capacity is. 
Saif - For always being kind and polite to others.  
 

Year 1 
Abigail - For doing some wonderful independent 
writing when retelling The Little Red Hen. 
Princess - For doing an amazing drawing of the set 
from Grandad, Me and Teddy Too. 

Year 2 
William – For making a great start at RCS, a 
wonderful addition to the Year 2 family! 
Anaya – Fabulous effort during our PE lesson, 
learning football skills. 

Year 3 
Adriel - For your great focus and enthusiasm when 
learning the Ukulele. 
Yalmaaz -For great improvement in swimming in 
such a short time. 

Year 4 
Sienna - For a great score in our maths test 
(multiplication and division)  
Sophie - For her lovely sketches in our DT work. 

Year 5 
Zayan and Nethaniel - For excellent work in English in 
their retelling of Theseus and the Minotaur. 

Year 6 
Rhilay - For excellent communication and team work 
in P.E 
Brooke - For her fantastic problem-solving skills in 
maths. 

This week’s winner for attendance: 
       Year 6 with 97.2% 
                  Congratulations! 
 

House Points and Winners for this Week 
Fox 313 

Hedgehog 324 
Robin 327  

Squirrel 300 
Congratulations to Robin who are the house 
winners this week! 




